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HHS - Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 
Our Duke of Edinburgh students are busy working towards their Bronze Award, by now they will 
have completed most of their activities: Physical, Skills and Volunteering. They will have also 
completed their Practice Expedition and have been attending the training sessions on alternate 
Fridays after school. I would like to thank you for supporting and encouraging your child on their 
DofE journey.    

 
The Qualifying Expeditions for Bronze will take place across the weekends of 18/19 June 2022 and 
2/3 July 2022. Your child has been informed of the weekend that they will be attending. 

 
There is an opportunity for you to learn more about the Qualifying Expedition and ask any 
questions that you may have during an information evening on Monday 23 May 2022, at 6pm, in 
the Main Hall.  

 
I look forward to seeing you. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms K D Moore 
Duke of Edinburgh Award Manager 
 


